Week of October 17, 2022

A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students





Enrollment Center News:

Winter & Spring 2023 Registration Begins October 17!

Take a look at courses being offered in Winter & Spring 2023 by viewing Course Offerings on Banner Web.

Current students

- Current students can schedule Winter and/or Spring 2023 classes beginning TODAY, Monday, October 17.
- Determine the first day YOU can register for classes in Banner Web by checking your <u>registration eligibility date</u> at the top of your degree evaluation in <u>Degree Works</u> and be sure to <u>schedule an appointment to meet with your Academic Advisor</u> to create your plan for next semester. You <u>must</u> meet with your Academic Advisor to obtain your RAP number. Visit our <u>Current Student Registration</u> webpage for more information.

Non-Matriculated students (not in a degree or certificate program)

• Non-Matriculated students can schedule classes online in Banner Web for Winter 2023 starting October 17 and for Spring 2023 starting November 7. Detailed non-mat registration information is located on the Non-Matriculated Student Registration webpage.

Flexible Instructional Methods

There are a variety of flexible instructional methods offered in addition to traditional face-to-face options. <u>Click here</u> to learn more about instructional methods.

Student Profile: Remember to use the Student Profile in Banner Web to find detailed information about your:

- Academic record, including your advisor's name and contact information
- Holds that may prevent registration
- Registration Eligibility date (i.e. first day you can register for classes) found under Registration Notices in top right of the page.

The Profile can be found on the Registration tab in <u>Banner Web</u>. You can also find your registration eligibility date and advisor contact information at the top of your degree evaluation in <u>Degree Works</u>.

Questions? Check out our FAQ's. Take advantage of this opportunity to create the best schedule for yourself! Enrollment Center Staff

Career & Transfer Services:

Employers and College Transfer Representatives want to engage with you! Check out our <u>on-campus employer recruitment</u> and <u>college transfer</u> representative schedules regularly, and click on events to quickly add them to your calendar so you never miss out!

Niagara Falls Culinary Institute Students – There is now a <u>career and transfer events calendar</u>, specifically for you! New events will be added throughout the semester!

Looking for a job? Don't forget to check our <u>student job board</u> for the latest employment opportunities! For networking tips, and resume assistance, make an appointment with Career and Transfer Services by calling 716-614-6232.

Happening This Week:

On-Campus Recruitment: An employer representative will be on campus recruiting for open positions. Stop by with your resume to network and get more information!

Employer	Date	Time	Location	Recruiting for
PetIQ	10/17	10am-2pm	Learning Commons Part-time and Full-time Veterinary Assistants	
Mount View Assisted Living	10/18	10am-2pm	Learning Commons Dietary Staff, Front Desk Receptionist, Nursing/Med Technicians, Social Workers and more!	
Niagara County Sheriff	10/19	10am-2pm	Learning Commons	Corrections Officers – Stop by learn more about this career and how to enroll for the upcoming exam on 12/10/2022!
Seneca Resorts & Casinos	10/19	11:30am-3:30pm	**NFCI	Culinary Intern, Banquet Bartender, Captain, Servers, Sous Chef and more!
Delaware North (Key Bank Center)	10/20	10am-12pm	**NFCI Runners, Concession Stand Attendants, Culinary Supervisors, Cooks, and more!	
NY Air National Guard	10/20	10am-2pm	Learning Commons	Air National Guard
Heritage Christian Services	10/20	11am-1:30pm	Learning Commons	Direct Support Professionals
The McGuire Group	10/20	4pm-7:30pm	Nursing (C-Building)	Open Nursing Positions

<u>Transfer Representatives:</u> A college transfer representative will be present to answer all of your transfer questions. Stop by for more information and to learn about programs and transfer process. No appointment needed!

College	Date	Time	Location
Niagara University	10/17	10am-1pm	Learning Commons
Rochester Institute of Technology	10/19	10am-1pm	Learning Commons
University at Buffalo	10/20	12pm-3pm	Learning Commons
Trocaire College	10/21	10am-2pm	Learning Commons

Upcoming Networking Opportunity!

The Buffalo Niagara Sales & Marketing Executives will be offering a FREE virtual program for college students and recent grads on October 18th and 19th. This is a unique opportunity for students to learn from top marketing and sales executives in WNY.

The goal with this event is to provide answers to the questions that many students have, as well as some networking opportunities. Topics covered will include: stress reduction, networking 101, creating a brand, interviewing, LinkedIn, and a panel of marketing experts. Students can come to as many sessions as they would like. Register Here and Learn More!

Shannon Stott, MBA (she/her/hers) I Career and Transfer Services

Athletics and Intramurals & Recreation News:

Visit the web for upcoming games! https://ncccathletics.com/landing/index

IR has Zumba on Monday evenings from 5-6PM in H-115 * Open Gym runs Monday-Wednesday-Friday 12-2PM * Night-Time Open Gym Wednesdays 7-9PM * Yahoo Fantasy Football Pick 'Em is a season-long weekly event where players choose every NFL game each week. Most wins at the end of the season will win a \$100 Gift Card * and Bowling will start in November on Thursdays from 2-4PM in the Bowling Alley in G-Building.

Student Life News:



Niagara CCC VS. University at Buffalo



Monday, October 24 | 8:45PM

Hyde Park Ice Pavilion | 911 Robbins Drive, Niagara Falls, NY 14301

For more information, contact NCCC Athletics at 716-614-6270 (H167)

Students that would like to take a shuttle can meet at the G-Building Circle (behind the campus near Public Safety) at 7:45 pm and ride FREE with student ID. It will bring students back after the game.

This Week at NCCC



program, stop by the office of student life or email: Forms are to the event.

Dining Commons:

Specials for the Week October 17th - 21st Monday -Big BBQ Burger Tuesday-Soup and sandwich Wednesday - Potato bar Thursday – Tonia's Meatloaf Friday - Shrimp basket

Henrietta G. Lewis Library News:

Study Room Policies

The Lewis Library has quiet study rooms that can be reserved for specialized study or synchronous online classes.

You must use your @mynccc.niagaracc.suny.edu email address.

Reservations are not booked until you receive a confirmation email.

When arriving to the Library, you must first visit the circulation desk to check out your room key.

Laptops and headphones are available to be checked out, if needed.

Students are required to:

- · Use headphones
- · Speak quietly when participating in class discussions
- · Maintain social distance if sharing the room with a classmate
- · Wipe down work areas with the provided disinfectant wipes before and after use

If a student is caught violating policy they may lose study room access for the remainder of the semester. If policy violations become common, the Lewis Library may suspend all study room usage.

If you do not arrive within 20 minutes of your booking start time, your booking may be cancelled.



Book a Study Room

You can reserve a study room in the Library through this link.

Justice, Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion News:





Niagara Pride Expands Its LGBTQ+ Community Needs Survey to Cover All Of WNY

WNY is home to a diverse lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and queer (LGBTQ+) community. As individuals and as a community, we have abundant strength, resiliency, and resourcefulness. At the same time, our community continues to be disproportionately affected by a range of physical, mental, and behavioral health, economic, social, legal, and political issues, and our needs can be overlooked by mainstream organizations. The purpose of this survey is to gather information that will help meet the needs of LGBTQ+ people throughout WNY. This survey is being conducted by Niagara Pride, Inc., a 501(c)(3) organization serving LGBTQ+ individuals and families in Niagara County and WNY, with a mission of providing charitable, educational, and social programming. It is important to note that the survey is not agency specific, therefore, it will not ask questions about Niagara Pride or other community providers, but rather, asks general questions about various services and it participants feel safe and affirmed at the various community providers they use.

In 2021, Niagara Pride launched the survey with a focus on only Niagara County residents. This year, the survey has been expanded to capture data from residents from all 8 counties of WNY.

This survey will ask questions about:

- · Participant opinions about the most important issues facing them and the community right now;
- · Participant experiences trying to get help for various concerns impacting their lives; as well as
- Participant feelings of physical and emotional safety in various aspects of daily life, as well as feelings of connection to the community We anticipate that this survey will take about 15-30 minutes to complete. The information shared will help bring attention to what we need in WNY and the surrounding areas to support the needs, equality, dignity, and well-being of the LGBTQ+ community. Data collection will run from September 1, 2022 until 11:59pm on November 30, 2022. Niagara Pride anticipates being able to release a summary of the data by the end of December 2022/early January 2023.

To participate in the survey, please go to https://forms.office.com/r/aqAQtCHYC2 or use the QR code in the image above.

Niagara Pride is asking community service providers all over WNY to share this information so that individuals can participate and make their voices heard

Alliance Federal Credit Union News:

Visit us on the web to see what services we have available: https://allianceniagara.com/

The Credit Union staff is always happy to answer any questions that you may have regarding banking services. They are located in G-building (G-146), just down the hall from Public Safety and directly across from Student Housing. Stop in and let them help you with your banking needs. Nancy E Sweeney, Business Manager

Alliance Niagara FCU

New Resource for Students: Assess Your Online Readiness

Online Learning is pleased to announce this new resource for our students, both current or prospective. Glory Fox our Online Learning Student Support Specialist along with the help of Ryan Herman created our new "Determine/Assess Your Online Readiness Tool" and added a button to our Online Learning Home Page to easily access it.

This resource can be used by any current or prospective student and doesn't require any authentication into Brightspace to assess their online readiness. Topics include: Online Readiness Checklist, Computer Essentials, Learning to learn online, and more. View it here from our Online Learning webpage and select the Determine/Assess Your Online Readiness Button.

Online Learning @NCCC





If you missed an issue of the WEEKLY WOLF, visit https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/